
PUBLIC NOTICE 
CITY OF GLENDALE 

NOTICE OF INTENT TO ADOPT A MITIGATED NEGATIVE 
DECLARATION 

 
NOTICE IS HEREBY GIVEN: 
 
The Community Development Department, after having conducted an Initial Study, has prepared a 
Negative Declaration for the following project: 
 
Project Description: 
 
Amend Title 30 of the Glendale Municipal Code, 1995, relating to Precise Plan of Design Overlay 
standards.  Case No. PZC1419391 
 
Project Address:  City-wide 

Project Applicant:  City of Glendale 
Community Development Department 
633 E. Broadway, Room 103 
Glendale, CA  91206 

 

Case Planner: Timothy Foy 

Planner Phone Numbers: (818) 937–8186 and (818) 548-2140 

Planner Email Address: tfoy@glendaleca.gov 

The Proposed Negative Declaration and all documents referenced therein are available for review in 
the Community Development Department, Planning and Neighborhood Services Division office, 
Room 103 of the Municipal Services Building, 633 East Broadway, Glendale, CA 91206 or on the 
Planning Division website at: http://www.glendaleca.gov/government/departments/community-
development/planning-division/current-projects/environmental-review 

Written comments may be submitted to the Community Development Department, Planning and 
Neighborhood Services Division office, at the address listed above for a period of twenty (20) days 
after publication of this notice. 

Proposed Negative Declaration Comment Period:  August 6, 2014 to August 26, 2014. 


